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Dear My Marvellous Year 2s, Parents and Carers,
Once again it was wonderful to catch up with so many of you on the telephone this week.   I was so pleased to hear that lots of you are enjoying our new story ‘The Tunnel’.  Some of you mentioned that all the prediction work was tricky as you really wanted to read the whole story in one go!  It was difficult to wait for the next day on the timetable I hear!  Well done for completing all the activities first before you read the rest of the story.  Predicting is a really important reading skill and I wonder if any of your predictions were correct!  I am sure some of you would have had even better ideas for the ending than Anthony Browne did!  I am really looking forward to seeing your prediction story boards so do send a photo of your work to me if you can.  
If you missed my call this week, please don’t worry as I will try calling again next week.  Do look out for an unknown number as I will be calling from my mobile at home.  If you need to get in touch with me before then, do send me an email on our Year 2 email address and I will get back to you as soon as possible.  Also, do keep sending the work you are especially proud of and I love receiving photographs of all the exciting, fun things you have been up to as well.  Don’t forget to look at our Year 2 Gallery on the school website which is full of lovely photogrpahs and videos of you all!
Please find attached to this letter the Home Learing tasks for next week.  As always, please only do what you can and don’t feel that you need to complete everything.  Once again, I have organised the activities into a timetable but as always, this is only for guidance and you are more than welcome to take your pick from the ideas that interest you instead.  You will see that much of the English work continues to focus around Anthony Browne and the story ofThe Tunnel.  I hope you enjoy this week’s tasks just as much as last week’s.
Once again Miss Hall has also been busy organising some Home Learning for Science and extra Maths units for you all.  This is the information she has asked me to pass on:
Science

Now that you have learnt so much about Microhabitats and Minibeasts, there is an investigation you may like to try.   On the Year 2 Home Learning area, there is a Habitats Investigation.  Can you read this carefully and then try to solve Mr X Plorers problem about woodlice?  Once you have come up with a plan on how to complete your investigation, you might like to use the recording sheet I have provided for you.  This is also on the Year 2 Home Learning area.  Maybe you could write a short letter back to Mr X Plorer telling him what you found out too?!  Good Luck scientists!
Shape Maths

This week we are learning about the properties of 3D shapes. 
3D shapes are also called solid shapes.  Go on a shape hunt around your house and garden to find as many 3D shapes as you can.  What names can you remember?  You might find cereal boxes in your house and they are called cuboids.  See if you can find any other cuboids too.  You might also find cubes, pyramids, cones, spheres or triangular prisms.  Have fun! 

Can you also try the 3D shape investigation?  Use the shapes you find on your hunt to help you with this.  Which of the solid shapes can roll and which ones can stack?  Do you notice anything that is the same about all the shapes that roll?  What about all the ones that can stack?  I hope you enjoy your shape work this week!

I hope this is all helpful with your Home Learning and, as I have previously mentioned, please do only what you are able to.  Everything Miss Hall and I have listed above can be found on the Stockham School website.  Please click on the Home Learning tab followed by Year 2 to find each link.  
If you need to reach me or would like to discuss anything, please email me on distance.learning2@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as I can.  I will be calling you all again for another catch up next week or possibly the week after if fortnightly calls were discussed and agreed on the phone with me.  I am really looking forward to talking to you all again.

Until then, thinking of you all.  Stay safe and stay well,

From Mrs Mascord
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